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WB: 24th June 

Summer 

 
 
During this week we will be continuing learning 
about summer. In the week the children will 
recap their visit to Botanical Gardens and will 
be creating a map of the gardens, the children 
will also show off their lovely writing as we 
write about the trip and the memories we have 
made.  

WB: 3rd June-10th June 

‘The 100-Decker Bus’   
by Mike Smith. 

 
During this week we will be learning all about 
different types of transport. The children will 
be able to understand that transport helps 
people get from one place to another. We will 
be making models of different vehicles and 
then we will be having a holiday day, this will 
be a themed day for the children to enjoy.  

Uniform 
It is very important that children are in school uniform, should your child not have their uniform they 
will be changed into spare uniform within school. Please can you ensure your child has appropriate 
footwear. Children are not allowed to wear open toe sandals or Crocs in warm weather.  
Now the weather is getting warmer it would be helpful for children to bring a sun hat and apply sun 
cream before school.  

WB: 17th and 24th June 

‘You Choose Your Dreams’ by Pippa Goodhart   

 
During the two weeks the children will learn 
about characters and settings in stories. They 
will create their own characters and describe 
them. Together as a class we will develop our 
oral story telling skills and then create our own 
endings for our stories.  

 
Miss Botwood 
Teacher RCB 

 
 

INFORMATION 

Library Books  
Library books will be changed on a Tuesday.  
Please make sure your child brings their book 
back so they can visit the library and choose a 
new book.  
 
Forest School and PE 
Forest school and PE will be every Tuesday 
morning. Children need to come into school in 
their P.E kit and bring wellies in a bag for forest 
school.  
 
Important Dates  
10th June – Anthem Voices workshop  
4th July – Botanical Gardens Trip  
11th July – Reception Sports Day  
12th July – Transition day 
17th July -  Graduation Assembly  
 
 

 
Mrs Callear  

TA RCB  

 
Miss Patel  

Teacher RKP 

WB: 15th July 

During this week we will be spending some 
time thinking of all the lovely things we have 
done in Reception this past year. The children 
will have the opportunity to ask questions 
about Year 1 and we will send these to their 
new teacher.   
We will also be having a special Graduation 
Assembly where the children will be sharing 
some of their memories from Reception.  

Moving to Year 1. 
  

 
Mrs Llewelyn  

HLTA 

WB: 1st July 

Summer 
 

During this week we will be learning about 
summer. The children will know summer is 
one of the four seasons and they will talk 
about the weather in summer and how we 
keep safe from the sun.  
On the 4th July we will also be visiting the 
Botanical Gardens in Birmingham. During 
this trip the children will be able to look at 
different types of plants and see some 
animals. The children will be making 
observational drawings from the plants they 
have seen. 
 


